COIN BOX

HELP CHANGE THE WORLD - - Participate in this year's Mission Sunday at St.
Haralambos Church by putting spare change and monies into the coin boxes during
Great Lent in support of mission efforts around the globe. By doing so, you help OCMC

by:

- Sending Missionaries and their families to bring people into the fullness of life found in
Jesus Christ in Albania, Brazil, Guatemala, Kenya, Mexico, Romania, Tanzania, Tonga,
and Uganda.

- Supporting Mission Priests
- Supporting seminaries and training church leaders and clergy

- Funding Missions Grants for projects around the world so that the church can bring
Good News to people.

RETURN COIN BOXES BY APRIL 27, THE SUNDAY FOLLOWING EASTER. DROP
OFF IN THE LIBRARY ON SUNDAY OR BRING IT TO THE OFFICE ON WEEKDAYS
FROM 10am - 2pm.

"Help make disciples of all Nations."
"As the Father has sent me, so | send you."



